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1. The Annex to this document reproduces a letter to the Director General from the 
Swedish Ministry of Justice and an accompanying memorandum entitled “Memorandum on 
the Need for a Simplification of the PCT System Submitted by the Swedish Government.” 
 
2. The memorandum envisages the carrying out of a study by the International Bureau, in 
cooperation with the interested Offices, directed to identifying the changes necessary to 
simplify and improve the PCT system.  Since the study would consider any Articles of the 
Treaty which might need to be changed, it is possible that a diplomatic conference might 
ultimately have to be convened. 
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3. The International Bureau is prepared to carry out the study proposed by the Swedish 
Government.  In doing so, it would propose to consult not only the interested Offices but also 
the private circles which represent most of the users of the PCT system.  If it seems to the 
International Bureau that a diplomatic conference to revise the Treaty may be desirable, the 
International Bureau will study all provisions in the Treaty which may be in need of change. 
 
4. It may be desirable for the Director General to be authorized to convene at least the 
Committee for Administrative and Legal Matters in the event that the study by the 
International Bureau would indicate that further preparation at the governmental level is 
required prior to the results of the study being submitted to the Assembly.  Since, subject to 
any later decision of the Assembly to the contrary, all three Committees established by the 
Assembly are composed of all the Contracting States it should be sufficient to convene only 
this Committee, the more so since the other two (the Committees for Technical Cooperation 
and Technical Assistance) meet in joint sessions with other bodies. 
 

5. The Assembly is invited to make 
decisions on the questions referred to in the 
preceding paragraphs. 

 
 
 

[Annex follows] 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 


